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August 25, 2023 

Dear Seycove Families: 
  
I am thrilled to welcome our staff and students back to Seycove for the new school year. Our office, custodial, and 
teaching staff have been busy preparing for opening day and another successful school year.   
 
Students will receive their course schedules on Tuesday September 5th in their homeroom class.  Please see our 
Seycove website for our “Opening Week Schedule” and “Home Room Lists”  with details on attendance times and 
location. The ability to change course assignments is limited and students with INCOMPLETE or INCORRECT 
timetables will be prioritized.  Counsellors will not be making course changes via phone or e-mail.  Forms need to be 
picked up at Student Services AND signed by parents before Counsellors can start to reschedule. Students must 
continue to attend the classes they have been assigned and Counsellors will contact students once changes are made 
or if more information is needed.  
 
Our returning families will notice that we have had a few teaching and support staff changes as a result of 
retirements, leaves, and transfers. Over the summer, we have also had a change in administration, and therefore I 
would like to welcome our New Vice-Principal, Ms. Kimberley Jung to our Seycove Community.  I would also like to 
take this opportunity to welcome the following staff to Seycove:  
 

 Ms. Kimberley Jung (Vice Principal) 

 Ms. Molly Elliott (Choices Teacher) 

 Mr. Danny Najjar (Choir) 

 Ms. Monique Bourgeois (French) 

 Mr. Jamie Edel (Humanities) 

 Ms. Aleksandra Taylor (Learning Services) 

 Ms. Esther Shoop (Drama) 

 Mr. John Moncada (Education Aide) 

 Ms. Yunjoo Lee (Education Aide) 

 Ms. Wendy Lee (Education Aide) 

 Ms. Gillian Bower (Education Aide) 

 TBD (Office) 

 TBD (Office) 

 TBD (Supervision Aide) 
 
On behalf of the Seycove Staff, we look forward to connecting with all our returning families and welcoming new 
families to our Seycove community. I wish all of you a spectacular start to the new school year!  
  
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Sarah Best 
Principal 

https://www.sd44.ca/school/seycove/Documents/Opening%20Week%20Schedule%202022-%20students.pdf
https://www.sd44.ca/school/seycove/Documents/Homeroom%20List%202022-2023.pdf

